
Mr Herbert Reiter fB453194

President 
Austrian Association of South Australia Inc. 
Email: info@austrianclubsa.com 

Dear Mr Reiter 

As we near the end of another busy year, we write to wish you and your community a 
safe and festive Christmas. 

Along with our parliamentary colleagues, we have been honoured to participate in many 
of your special occasions and cultural events over the past 12 months. Your generosity 
of spirit demonstrates why multiculturalism has been one of South Australia’s most 
enduring and unifying strengths for generations. 

At this special time of the year, our thoughts are also with your loved ones here, but also 
those who reside interstate or overseas. We recognise during these significant festivities 
it may be hard not being physically present with loved ones. 

Thank you for the many contributions you continue to make to all aspects of life in our 
state, to ensure South Australia remains a vibrant, inclusive place where everyone 
belongs. 

Wishing you, your loved ones and the community a safe and restful Christmas, as well 
as good health and prosperity in 2025! 

Fröhliche Weihnachten Ein Glückliches Neues Jahr 

Please also visit this link for a special message.  

Yours sincerely 

Peter Malinauskas   Zoe Bettison 
PREMIER   MINISTER FOR MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS 

17 / 12 / 2024     17 / 12 / 2024

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pgEv7ebaD8UfhqYMxhBlhTkAZaxEAj7t/view



